
 
 
Wednesday, June 1, 2011 
 
Dear Southern Village Resident: 
 
The Southern Village Homeowners Association Board of Directors has approved the 
resealing of the alleys and Asphalt Enterprises has been hired for this important project. 
You will find a color-coded map to use to find your alley. Here is the schedule: 
 
Tuesday, July 5, Blue Section 
Wednesday, July 6, Red Section 
Thursday, July 7, Green Section 
Friday, July 8, Brown Section 
 
Monday, July 11, Purple Section 
Tuesday, July 12, Pink Section 
Wednesday, July 13, Yellow Section 
 
This project requires help and patience from the homeowners. The owners of Asphalt 
Enterprises have specific requirements in order to have the job completed properly. 
 
1. Please remove all cars from the driveways and the rear alleys by 7:30 am the day your 
alley is to be treated. 
2. The asphalt must be dry for 24 hours before sealing; therefore, please do not wash cars 
or water grass/ flowers the day before sealing. Please turn off your sprinkler system until 
your alley has been treated.  
3. The section treated will be blocked off overnight for curing time and the barriers will 
be removed when the crew arrives the following morning. Homeowners will need to park 
in front of their houses for one night. 
4. Residents missing the 7:30 start time will not be able to move cars out of their 
driveways until the following morning.  
5. If your alley is closed on garbage or recycle days, please put your cans in front of your 
house for pick-up. 
6. Mail will be held the day the alley is closed and delivered the next day. 
 
This is a big project that will go smoothly if all residents follow the items above. Your 
alleys will look better and will be better protected. If you have questions, please e-mail 
Michelle Johnson at officemanager@berkeleychapelhill.com or call 919-960-2836. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Southern Village Homeowners Association 
manager@southernvillage.org 
  


